
BOYTON COUNTRYSIDERS  

 

Boyton Countrysiders provides coach outings for members of Boyton village and the local 

community. As of December 2023 we had 40 members but this has now increased to 48 with 

8 new members joining the Countrysiders for the 2024 coach outing programme. 

The 2023 trips were varied and feedback suggested that they were enjoyed by all.  The trips 

were quite well attended averaging between 18-30 members. 

The outings that were particularly enjoyed last year were the Bodmin Jail guided tour and 

lunch in August.  The Mystery tour trip to Paignton had to be cancelled due to the severe 

weather conditions at the last minute and quickly replaced with a lovely lunch at Pandora’s 

Inn near Falmouth which at the members requests is being repeated again in March this year. 

The Christmas Lunch at the Launceston Golf Club was well attended by 43 members and 

non-members. Everyone agreed that the meal was excellent and the raffle prizes were in 

abundance.  

The programme for 2024 include outings to the Screech Owl Sanctuary, Taunton, Paignton, 

Looe, Sidmouth, Mystery tour, Christmas Market, and due to popular demand Christmas 

Lunch at Launceston Golf Club for the third year running. 
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